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Grant Deadline Nov. 13th     
Our new web-based, online grant application is about
 to hatch - Oct. 1, 2015! Use this new web-based
 application to apply for our fish and wildlife grants. All
 Columbia Region grant applications - including those
 under the Upper Kootenay Ecosystem Enhancement Plan
 (UKEEP) - must be submitted online by Friday, Nov. 13.
 Learn more     

Review 2015: Take Our Survey    
Insights West is conducting a Program review on our
 behalf. We want your feedback. Take our survey
 before October 2, 2015. This review of perceptions
 and improvement opportunities will be completed by
 the end of 2015. You could win a $100 gift card for
 completing the survey!

Columbia Priorities for 2016-17
In addition to the priorities in the Action Plans, the
 FWCP Columbia Region Board is encouraging grant
 applications that support in-stream or riparian work,
 wetland restoration or creation, and also projects for
 the North Columbia sub-region. Get the details  

Don't Forget About Our New Small Grant  
We know that a small amount of money can make a big
 difference. Read the details here if you have an idea or
 project to help fish and wildlife in our region that
 would benefit from our new Community Engagement
 Grant - up to a maximum of $500.   

Check Out Our New Website!
Our new website is online at fwcp.ca. Be sure
 to refresh your computer's memory and
 download our new site. Then explore our
 project map and learn more about the work
 we're doing together with people like you!   

New First Nation Representative   
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Howie Wright, from Westbank, is the new representative
 from the Okanagan Nation Alliance (ONA) on our Columbia
 Board. Howie is the Fisheries Program Manager for the
 ONA, and replaces James Pepper on the Board. Thanks
 James for all your great work with the FWCP, and
 welcome Howie! Read more    

Got a Question for the Board?    
The FWCP Columbia Region Board consists of ten
 members: three First Nations representatives, three
 Public Stakeholder representatives, and two
 representatives each from BC Hydro and the
 Province of B.C. If you have a question for any of
 them, please let us know.

The FWCP is a partnership between BC Hydro, the
 Province of B.C., Fisheries and Oceans Canada, First

 Nations and Public Stakeholders to conserve and 
 enhance fish & wildlife impacted by BC Hydro dams.
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